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GMB LISTENING EXERCISE - ASDA STORES 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
You may have seen information at your store, on this year’s pay the company is considering, 
along with Bank Holidays etc. 
 
Many of your GMB local stewards this week met at Wortley Hall. At the top of the agenda, was 
how could we consider imaginative ways of presenting to the company the issues that our 
members and colleagues in the stores and retail would want to see addressed. 
 

A number of good discussions took place around the issue of “security of employment” 
especially in the current economic climate. In our GMB member’s survey in April this 
year - Pay was raised by some people, and the issue of low pay. Bank Holidays and Eves 
seem to be strong issues too amongst members. We are sure there are many other 
issues that colleagues would like to see addressed on their behalf. 

 
In the next week or so, colleagues will receive through the post a mail shot, where we will 
conduct a listening exercise with members. Please would colleagues feel free to send me and 
the GMB National Retail Forum reps your views on the listening form? 
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